[bookmark: _GoBack]From: brenda marven 
Sent: 29 January 2019 13:00
To: Paul Seckington
Cc: sibfordactiongroup@gmail.com
Subject: OBJECTION: SIBFORD FERRIS 25 HOMES DEVELOPMENT APP 18/01894/OUT

Hello Mr. Seckington,

Ref: Application 18/01894/OUT

I appreciate your reading my attached Objection Letter so as to

underline the various issues that should be considered before

your department makes their recommendation.

This application will dramatically increase by 25-30% the number of homes

in an otherwise rural Conservation hamlet of 3 rural Conservation villages.

It will mean having to enlarge roads, build sidewalks, footpaths, etc which are

not in keeping with the character and environment of these 3 Conservation Villages.

Why was Historic England not consulted , particularly in view of the fact that there are

over 30 Listed Grade II buildings in the villages of Sibford Ferris and Sibford Gower.

People come for peace and tranquility and countryside views and this project destroys all

3 of these.

What is the point if the number of new homes has already been met under the Local Plan?

Sincerely,

Brenda Vandamme



